DATE: August 31, 2020 E C E I V E

TO: Kittitas County Commissioners SEP 01 2020

FROM: Steve and Bonnie Hendrickson, Eliensburg residents

Kittitas County CDS
RE: Parke Creek Septage Project

We are vehemently opposed to the new proposed site for Brown and Jackson. This is too close to
populated areas as well as important ground water and agricultural fields.

Why are we creating another toxic waste dump in our county? Please require them to use the site that
the county already owns.

Thank you! .
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